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From: Eric M. Robeson
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To: Ron Gregory
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: FGD project
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Hey Ron,

Would like to come out to Wilson and meet with you and some of your staff about the
FGD project.

Main area of concern concerns limestone prep and dewatering systems: what is
required to get spare capability back

Let me know what works good for you

Eric
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